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MADISON COUNTY HAS A 3rd COVID-19 CASE 

 
Anderson, IN - The Madison County Health Department has been notified by the Indiana State 
Department of Health, of a third case in Madison County who has tested positive for the COVID-
19 virus.  Information is very limited at this time; we are still gathering information from ISDH.   
Our Health Department employees will be conducting their investigation to determine possible 
exposure to family, friends, and others in the community, as we do with all cases.  The MCHD 
will not release the city, town or any other geographical information where this patient resides in 
Madison County, due to federal HIPAA laws. 
 
 
For coronavirus updates in Madison County, please follow us on Facebook and use our COVID-
19 web page as your official sources of information in Madison County, Indiana.   
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